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Entry-Level Distance Pathway Pharmacy student attendance at all scheduled summer 
sessions is mandatory.  Given the intensive nature and time limits of these educational 
experiences, requests to miss sessions for anything other than major and unavoidable life 
events (illness, or other emergency, etc.) will not be considered.   
 
Requests to be excused from required summer sessions should be directed to the 
Assistant/Associate Dean for Academic Affairs.  Students who miss required educational 
sessions without permission risk course failure and/or other major disruptions in their 
academic progress.  Students excused from a required summer session may experience 
major disruptions in their academic progress. 
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